

Scott County Public Water Supply District #1



P. O. Box 1267 Sikeston, MO 63801 pwsdscottcounty1@outlook.com (573) 380-5447

February 5, 2025

Dear Valued Customer:

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming adjustment to our water service rates, effective March 1, 2025. This decision was made after careful consideration and is essential to continue providing you with safe, reliable, and high-quality water services.

New Rate Structure:

- Minimum/Base Rate = \$45.00 for 0 5,000 gallons
- 5,001 gallons & above = \$8.00 per each additional 1,000 gallons

Reason for the Increase:

Over the past 2 years, we have experienced significant increases in operational costs, including Sikeston BMU rate increases, maintenance costs, and compliance with state and federal regulations. To maintain the level of service you expect and to keep from deficit spending, this rate adjustment is necessary.

Our Commitment to You:

We understand that rate increases can be challenging. Please know that we are committed to transparency and efficiency in our operations. Our goal is to provide you with the best possible service while ensuring the long-term sustainability of our water infrastructure.

For more information about your water district, please visit & subscribe to the website at https://pws1sc.com If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us at the numbers listed below.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Sincerely,

Chris Spurlock, Administrator

PWSD #1 Board Members

Brent Trankler, President	(573) 576-5778	Westview
Sandy Sitzes, Secretary	(573) 380-8048	Salcedo Road/Hwy Y
Joe Towe, Board Member	(573) 258-0196	Tanner
Randy Box, Board Member	(573) 380-9645	Ridgeview
Jon Turner, Board Member	(573) 620-0599	Salcedo